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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
Attn: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Dear Mr. Mangan:

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION - MASONRY WALL DESIGN, IE BULLETIN 80-11
(TAC 42884)

Re: Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1

We have completed our review of your response to IE Bulletin 80-11, Masonry
Wall Design, for Nine Mile Point Unit 1, as submitted in letters dated July 8,
1980, November 10, 1980, June 14, 1982, June 24, 1983, and June 21, 1984.

Your use of the "leak-before-break" concept to eliminate consideration of
the pressure loads resulting from a high energy line break is under review
as a rule-making issue. However, the generic structural engineering review
of the Masonry Wall Design for Nine Mile Point 1 is complete. The enclosed
Safety Evaluation supporting our findings is enclosed.

Sincerelv,
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Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/enclosure:
See next page

DISTRIBUTION

John A. Zwolinski, Director
BWR Proiect Directorate ¹1
Division of BWR Licensing
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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

March 13, 1986

Docket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
Attn: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York '3202

Dear Mr. Mangan:

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION - MASONRY WALL DESIGN, IE BULLETIN 80-11
(TAC 42884}

Re: Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1

We have completed our review of your response to IE Bulletin 80-11, Masonry
Wall Design, for Nine Mile Point Unit 1, as submitted in letters dated Julv 8,
1980, November 10, 1980, June 14, 1982, June 24, 1983, and June 21, 1984.

Your use of the "leak-before-break" concept to eliminate consideration of
the pressure loads resulting from a high energy line break is under review
as a rule-making issue. However, the generic structural engineering review
of the Masonry llall Design for Nine Mile Point 1 is complete. The enclosed
Safety Evaluation supporting our findings is enclosed.

Sincerely,

John . 7wolinski, Director
BWR Proiect Directorate 81
Division of BWR Licensino

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc w/enclosure:
See next oage





Mr. C. V. Mangan
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station,
Unit No. 1

CC:
Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire
Conner 5 Wetterhahn
Suite 1050
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W.

Washington, D. C. 20006

Frank R. Church, Supervisor
Town of Scriba
R. D. ¹2
Oswego, New York 13126

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Thomas Perkins

Plant Superintendent
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station
Post Office Box 32
Lycominq, New York 13093

Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Reaulatory Commission
Post Office Box 126
Lycomino, New York 13093

John W. Keib, Esquire
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Rdgional Administrator, Reqion I
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Mr. Jay Dunkleberger
Division of Policy Analysis

and Planning
New York State Energy Office
Agency Building 2
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223




